April 4, 2023
To Whom it May Concern,

e CP&Y, Inc. dba STV Infrastructure is a wholly-owned subsidiary of STV Incorporated (STV).
CP&Y was acquired by STV on September 30, 2021. In February of 2023, CP&Y, Inc. filed a
DBA with the state of Texas. DBA stands for “doing business as.” Legally, CP&Y, Inc. is still the
same business entity. The DBA allows us to now use the STV Brand. We will continue to make
decisions locally to best serve our local clients.

o CP&Y is now officially doing business as STV. That means that we can market ourselves as
STV, while also legally we remain two separate entities. For all intents and purposes though, we
are excited to be united under one brand as STV now!

¢ We are excited about our new enhanced capabilities. Uniting under one brand, we can provide
you access to a host of new resources and additional expertise to draw from at the national
level. For example, we have a national tunneling group that complements our water practice.

o We now have access to additional technical resources in services such as tunnelling, systems
and controls, digital transformation, program management, project controls, and strategic
advisory services.

¢ | want you to know that your client service team won'’t change. We are the same talented people
who will provide exemplary client service with the same commitment to integrity. In fact, STV’s
values reflect integrity, partnership, and optimism — all things that CP&Y always valued and
embodied.

e If anyone has any questions on the legalities of the DBA, please contact:
o0 Fadi Yousef, Senior Legal Counsel at STV
0 Email: Fadi.Yousef@stvinc.com
0 Phone: (945) 599-1744

J.J. Roohms, P.E.

President, Transportation Texas/Mountain
Phone: 512.241.2201

Email: j.roohms@stvinc.com
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